UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001

July 5, 2007

The Honorable John D. Dingell

Chairman, Committee on Energy and Commerce
United States House of Representatives
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chairman Dingell:
This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated July 3, 2007, regarding an abnormal
occurrence at the Nuclear Fuel Services plant in Erwin, Tennessee and the U.S. Nuclear

Regulatory Commission’s classification of information relating to Naval Reactors’ programs.

Please be assured that we are working on a response and a reply will be forwarded to you as
soon as possible.

Sincerely,

I:e%:ci:g/ thldt Director

Office of Congressional Affairs



